March 17, 2021
Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee Members -
| am writing in support of SB 212.

If this past year has shown us anything, it's that even experts can disagree on the best way to address
significant issues. It is clear that what our state needs is less governing by unelected bureaucrats and
supposed "experts" who are totally unaccountable to the people. | am writing in support of SB 212
because | believe that more power should be given to 'the people' to decide what is best for their
children's health, not left to an administrator.

Our country was founded on the idea of self government and freedom of individuals. Now is the time to
stand for freedom and quit giving in to the expansionist regime that seeks to encroach more and more on
our rights and freedoms as Americans.

Thank you,

Connor McDonald
Paola, Kansas



